
10/18/2021 
  

Dear Loretta Jenkins and Field Hockey Families, 

On behalf BCHG and the Community Food pantry at Doylestown  I would like to thank 
you for your donation of 518 pounds of food made on 9/25/21. Your contribution makes 
it possible for us to continue  feed our local families. 

Almost half of the families we serve include a child. You are directly helping struggling 
families in your area. 

  

  

Once again thank you for your generous donation. 

Sincerely,  

Maddie Burgess 

Food pantry Manager 

Bucks County Housing Group 

 


